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Year 7 enjoying the weekend at Yealand Conyers. 
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Year 7 celebrate the end of term achievements in 

their termly achievement assembly. More than 131 

students were awarded their badges and certificates 

this morning, which is an incredible number of 

students. Congratulations to them all! 
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Excellent football fixtures this week with both the 

boys and girls’ squads getting wins. 
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We were lucky enough be one of 300 schools to 

receive free salmon for our Food Studies lessons. 

We look forward to making salmon fish cakes after 

the Easter break. 
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From School Life to Public Life. We are at 

Westminster meeting and questioning Bury MP 

Christian Wakeford and Former Bury MP James 

Frith.  

  



     

 

FOLLOW US ON X !     

@DERBYHIGHBURY      

      

            
            

 
 

 

  



     

 

FOLLOW US ON X !     

@DERBYHIGHBURY      

      

            
            

Some great class debating in the Steam garden from 

Year 7 English. Practising using rhetoric to create 

convincing arguments 
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Incredibly proud of Levi (Y7), Erin (Y9), Mia & Jack 

(Y10), Areeba & Wilbur (Y11). Our Community 

Ambassadors presented to judges in a bid to secure 

a place in the finals of the prestigious Goldsmiths’ 

Community Engagement Awards. We await the 

judges’ decision. 
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What a privilege to be collaborating with The Royal 

Opera House! Thank you for this experience 
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A reminder that our next Friends of The Derby meeting 

will be held on Tuesday 16th April, 6-7pm. This is a 

fantastic opportunity to engage with the school, 

influence our practice and meet other parents. I warmly 

encourage you to join us.  

 

Email lprovoost@thederbyhighschool.co.uk 
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